
The Bonner Center for Faith and Service 
cordially invites you to attend 

a celebration honoring our

High Impact Community Partners 

Monday, December 10, 2012
Reception at 5:15pm
Burrow Hall, Lobby

Please join staff and students from the 
Bonner Center for Faith and Service

at Rhodes College as we celebrate and honor 
the work of our partners in the Memphis community. 

Light refreshments will be provided.

Please R.S.V.P. to Chidimma Emelue at emeluec@rhodes.edu 
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